
 

Pre-Admission Entry Test-2022 (Phase-II) 
 

Flood Affected Applicants 
NED University had decided to arrange an entry test for those applicants who have 
already applied and submitted the entry test fee for the Pre-Admission Entry Test - 2022 
(Phase-II) but were unable to appear in the test due to current flood situations in 
different areas of Sindh.  

Please note that due to road situations due to the flood, NED has rescheduled the entry 
test. Now the test will be held on 12-September-2022 at 2:00 PM. 

All such candidates are required to submit the required information in the following 
form: 

https://forms.gle/95KpTRmB11sNMQ21A 

Note: 

                  No fresh application will be entertained.  

                  Last date to submit the online form is 08-September-2022. 

 

https://forms.gle/95KpTRmB11sNMQ21A

